Conseil scolaire Viamonde toutest csviamonde.ca

October 22nd, 2019

Mayor Marianne Meed Ward City of Burlington City Hall 426 Brant Street P. O. Box 5013 Burlington, Ontario L7R 3Z6

RE: Support for Free Transit Passes for Burlington Students

Mayor Ward,

Please accept this letter as a confirmation that the Consell scolaire Viamonde, in principle, supports the concept of free transit for Burlington students through Burlington Transit.

Should you require further support from the Conseil scolaire Viamonde regarding this initiative, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Martin Bertrand
Director of Education

Conseil scolaire Viamonde

cc: Pierre Girouard, Vice-président du Conseil Jason Rodrigue, Surintendant des affaires

